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PVS Sr. Chair Report 

 

1) Two “out of LSC” teams have been invited to our Sr. Champs meet and they have been added 

into OME. 

2) 2012 IMX Games DC meet – The third IMX Games meet hosted 570 swimmers from 59 teams in 

11 out of the 12 LSC’s in our Zone.  The meet ran great and grew by 200 swimmers over last 

year’s meet and it was a huge success!  RMSC won the team title with CUBU taking 2nd.   Thanks 

to Scott Witkin and his Officials crew for a great job! Only issue we had was no concessions were 

allowed at the meet.  This was a DC Government decision and not a TAKOMA decision and we 

did not find out about it until the first day of the meet. No safety issues were brought to our 

attention and the DC Police were on patrol during the sessions.  PVS and Takoma equipment 

worked wonderfully the entire meet.  Apparently CTS was out at Takoma to service their 

equipment and in-deck plates / scoreboard two weeks before our meet. This was scheduled so 

the Black History meet has no equipment issues. 

3) Takoma Aquatics and Community Center is in talks with the DC Government to restructure some 

policies to allow vendors and concessions at their facility during big events.  They will keep us / 

PVS updated. 

4) PVS SC Sr. / Jr. Champs meet announcements and event files have been released. 

5) Spring Sectionals meet announcements and event file has been released. 

6) PVS 14&U JO’s meet announcements and event file has been released. 

7) Awarding of PVS meets to host clubs for the 2012 SC season. 

 

Submitted by Bill Marlin 

PVS Sr. Chair 


